
Hongkong Post responds to media
enquiries

     In response to media enquiries on the suspension of the Speedpost
service to Wuhan, the spokesperson of Hongkong Post gave the following reply
today (January 2):
 
     Flights scheduled for conveying Speedpost items to Wuhan was cancelled
since November 16, 2019. As a result, Hongkong Post needs to negotiate with
other air carriers and China Post for the arrangement on alternative postal
routes. Hongkong Post's Speedpost service to Wuhan (except Economy Express)
is therefore suspended, whereas surface mail and airmail services to Wuhan
remain normal.
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